
Hello All You Wonderful People,

Well – I sure hope you all had some great holidays. It was great here. Not too
much snow – but a little white.

I have been ill. While that was going on – I got nothing else done. I’m so far
behind that I just hope that I will get things caught up by next month’s newsletter.

Luckily, I was ahead before I got sick, so some things were already done. Most
of what’s in this mailing was already done – just not put together yet.

Sorry it’s so short – but if I wait ‘til I have time to make it better – it will be time
for the February Newsletter.

Notice that the only things that went up are the prices of the C350 – Paint Rack.
(So you get a new Accessories page) and the price of the Transfer Paks ($5.75).

I have changed the Kits around quite a bit. I think they are better now. I had not
done anything with the Kits since before we got all the paints in that we have now.
So you get new Kit pages.

In the last newsletter I put out the Transfer Paks in black and white. That was
really dumb – since everything else is in color. Here is a new Transfer Pak page with
the designs in color.

I will be bringing out Transfer Paks for the next few months instead of
individual transfers. That gives you four (4) transfers a month instead of three (3)
like I was doing last year.

You will see the newest Transfer Pak (T5051) on the new Transfer Pak page
that I’m sending you this month. After this it will be in the body of the newsletter as
usual.

My Workshop will be January 21st. It starts at 11:00 AM and ends around 3:00 PM.
Bring a sack lunch or eat before you get here. You can actually leave whenever you
need to.
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Baby Stuffed Animals ‘10

BSA01

Bouquet of Flowers ‘10

BoF01

Ginger’s Dragon Quilt ‘10

GDQ01

Order in: ones=$2.50 (1 quilt block & 1 transfer) {or} sixes=$15.00 (6 blank quilt blocks & 6 of same transfer)


